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Dear Sir

I am writing to you to express my support for the fur ban proposed in council file 10-0538. The fur industry is guilty of 
extensive and well-documented cruelty to animals and as a citizen of Los Angeles I don't think it has a place here in this 
city. There is no need to have fur items- they are just a frivolous that all here can do without so that we are not supporting 
an industry built on cruelty and suffering. Please note that I am in favor of this ban and am proud to know my city will 
stand up for what is right.

Best regards, 
Jennifer Pollak 
Kirkside Road 
Los Angeles

Sent from my iPhone
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